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NEWS RELEASE
Check the Health and Welfare

At approximately 05:20 a.m. officers from the Schenectady Police Department were notified by a 
third party about a possible assault in the area of 2450 Van Vranken Ave (Yates Village).  Responding 
officers located a female nearby who stated that a male by the name of Keita Williams, 48 years old of 
Schenectady may have been involved in the incident and may be injured.  Members of the Schenectady 
Police Department�¶s Detective Division are currently investigating the incident further.  Anyone with 
information regarding the incident or the whereabouts of Mr. Williams is asked to contact the Schenectady
Police Department�¶s Detective Division at 518-382-5245.




